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Representatives, 

 

Measure 117 was rejected by Oregon voters in November 2024.  I adamantly oppose 

your attempt in circumventing the majority choice and decision of Oregonians.  Your 

sponsorship of HB 3166 directly informs me that my vote and the votes of fellow 

Oregonians in any election process does not matter nor valued.   If Oregon’s elected 

officials continue to demonstrate complete lack of respect and integrity for the 

legislative process when an outcome is not an individual and/or ideological choice, 

then our state is lost as an inclusive place for all.  I am not affiliated with any political 

party, I have never voted in a primary election, but I did vote in opposition of Measure 

117 and my vote should count! 


